
MEMORIES IN THE MAKING®

Memories in the Making resulted from the exploration of the use of art as an alternative form of 
expression for people with dementia. While Alzheimer’s disease brings constant reminders of failures 
and losses, Memories in the Making provides a non-judgmental environment in which participants can 
express their feelings. The focus is on the process rather than the product, allowing people with dementia 
to experience moments of joy and a renewed sense of accomplishment and self-respect.

SALEM FACILITATOR TRAINING
Class will be held from 1:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Friday, May 26, 2017
Center 50+ (2615 Portland Rd. NE Salem, OR 97301)

If interested, please contact Matt Gannon at mgannon@alz.org 


